
S B D  U P D A T E S  &
A D M I N I S T R A T I O N
At the October public meeting, new officers were elected for the
District to start with the new year 2024. Stephanie Brown will be
the new president of the Board of Commissioners, while Bobbie
Butterly remains the treasurer for the board. There will be an
opening for a property owner on the board starting January 1st- if
you are interested in applying, please visit the website for the
application and reach out to Park Central Development with any
questions. 

Park Central Development administers the SBD. If you would like to
reach out to PCD, you can contact David Wright (david@pcd-
stl.org) and he will be happy to communicate with you.
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P R O J E C T
U P D A T E S
Partnership with NSI:
The Central West End Neighborhood Security
Initiative (NSI) is a crucial partner in safety and
security in the District. In addition to coordinating
District patrols and managing security cameras, NSI
participates in social service outreach. 

Local Involvement:
AlderLady Shameem Clark-Hubbard is aware of the
District’s work and recently introduced a board bill to
create a 3-way stop sign at Pershing and Clara. 

Waterman Lighting Project: 
The District continues to work with ABNA to satisfy
requirements for installation of pedestrian lighting in
the District, with the project going to bid through the
City soon. 

N E I G H B O R H O O D
I M P R O V E M E N T
S P E C I A L I S T
Sheree Hickman is a City employee assigned
to connecting residents in her footprint with
the proper departments and resources. If you
have any questions or concerns regarding the
City please feel free to reach out. 

E M A I L :  H I C K M A N S @ S T L O U I S - M O . G O V

The DeBaliviere Place Special Business
District is a special taxing district within
the DeBaliviere Place neighborhood. 
Major services within the SBD include
providing police patrols, monitoring
security cameras, landscaping and
maintaining Pet Waste Stations. 
The meetings are open to the public.
Residents and property owners are
encouraged to express their concerns
during the public comment portion.

M E E T I N G  S C H E D U L E
Taking place at the Forest Park Visitor Center
-Saturday, December 16th 9am
-Saturday, January 20th 9am 
-Saturday, February 17th 9am

Visit DeBaliviere.com
to get meeting details,

neighborhood info and to learn
more about the SBD. 
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